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Notice of DSR Office Closures

Window Rock, Ariz. -  The Department for Self Reliance (DSR) is currently experiencing office closures at two different 
locations.

To protect the health and safety of the DSR Customers, visitors and staff an office closure was required, effective January 
26th, 2016, for the St. Michaels DSR Office. This closure is due to the backup and cleanup of raw sewage in the Navajo Oil 
and Gas Building in St. Michaels, Arizona. The St. Michaels DSR has not yet received a tentative date to safely reoccupy 
their office.

The Greasewood DSR Office located in Greasewood Springs, Arizona is also currently closed for renovations and repairs. It 
is tentatively scheduled to reopen on Monday, February 29, 2016.

To prevent service interruptions, the staff from the Greasewood DSR and St. Michaels DSR offices have been temporarily 
relocated to the DSR Support Services Office on the first floor of the Quality Inn Office Complex (behind the Navajo Nation 
Quality Inn) located at 48 West Highway 264, Window Rock, Arizona. You may contact these offices by calling DSR Support 
Services at (866) 347-2403. 

DSR locations in Chinle, AZ; Kayenta, AZ; Tuba City, AZ; Farmington, NM; Shiprock NM; Crownpoint, NM; and Gallup, NM; 
are open to provide Customer services.

The DSR apologizes for any inconvenience these closures may have caused. Your understanding and patience with these 
unforeseen closures are appreciated.  For more information or updates on the office closures please contact the DSR 
Support Services office at (928) 810-8553.
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